



James Campbell High School Band Boosters 
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, November 25, 2020 6:30pm. 
Via Zoom 

Present:	 Jason Higashionna, President

	 	 Heather Morgan, Vice President

	 	 Nancy Lord, Secretary


Meeting called to order at 6:41pm.


Jason stated that we are still awaiting a list of needed instruments and repairs from Tori 
Kawasaki, Ilima Band Director. Once a list is received, board will be able to determine a budget 
allocated for instruments and instrument repairs. John Iyoki has offered to do repairs as soon 
as possible at a discounted rate and has also purchased and repaired several instruments (1 
trumpet, 2 clarinets, 3 flutes) which he has generously offered to donate to Ilima. Board would 
like to compensate him in some way, to at least cover his costs. Band directors will determine 
appropriate value. 


Ewa Makai Middle School Band Directors will be invited to join in on our meeting next week. 
Heather will send invite. Possibly present the idea to them of loaning any instruments they may 
not be using to Ilima temporarily, in order to help with the shortage.


Jason updated the parent who emailed the boosters with questions. Band directors will reach 
out to color guard parents with an update. It was determined that only band parents were 
emailed the welcome letter, but not color guard parents. Both groups will be included on all 
informational emails from now on.


Board will discuss craft fair update at next meeting.


Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 2, 2020 at 6:30pm.


Meeting adjourned at 7:17pm.


